
Interstellar Technologies To Launch their Coming Sounding Rocket
"Rocket of NEJI"  on July 18

Interstellar Technologies Inc. (Memu Taiki Town Hokkaido, JAPAN, CEO: Takahiro Inagawa, hereinafter 
referred to as "IST") announces their launch date for the sounding rocket "Rocket of NEJI" will be on July 18.
Details of the launch are as follows.

July-17-2020

Interstellar Technologies Inc.

CEO Takahiro Inagawa

Overview
⚫ Scheduled Launch Date:

7/18/2020 11:00 AM(JST)
⚫ Launch Windows: 

11:00-12:20 AM, 4:05-5:50 PM (JST)
⚫ Launch Location: 

Interstellar Technologies Inc., Hokkaido Space Port

There is a possibility of a change in schedule due to weather conditions, launch 
preparations, and other factors.



The word "NEJI" is "screw" in Japanese, and the name "Rocket of NEJI" comes from the fact that the sponsor, 
SUNCO INDUSTRIES Co.,Ltd, is a trading company of screws.

To prevent the spread of COVID-19, the launch date will not be released until the previous day. The launch will 
be broadcast via youtube and other services. No guests will be allowed to observe the launch at the site. 

<Contact Info>
Interstellar Technologies Inc.

info@istellartech.com
+81-155877330

http://www.istellartech.com/
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